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   5th January 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following our recent communication, I can now inform you of how learning will look for your chid/children who are 
isolating at home from 6th January.  
 
We have prided ourselves in making sure that our remote learning sessions are fulfilling your children’s bespoke needs 
from both an academic and a personal perspective. Live learning will begin in earnest for all children not in school on 
Wednesday morning, 6th January, from 9.00am.  
 
You will be sent the following information to your designated email address this evening.  

• A digital learning timetable for this week 

• Links to access the live lessons 

• Instructions on how to access the live lessons 

• A resource pack  

• Rules and safeguarding procedures when attending the lessons 

Each week of lockdown you will be provided with the links and resources for that week to support the lessons being 
delivered.  Lessons are being delivered by teachers in school and they are looking forward to seeing their children 
virtually in the morning. 
 
Attendance is compulsory at these sessions.  The lessons on line will provide structure to pupils’ daily routine.  Staff 
will be checking attendance and calls home will be made if your child does not attend. In addition, teachers will be 
explaining how work will be submitted for marking and feedback during each session. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support.  We hope you continue to work with us over the lockdown period to support 
your child/children’s learning.  
 
 

  Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ian Shuttleworth 
Head of School 
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